
 

 
23rd April 2024 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
  
Year 11 Prom 2024 — Moseley Rugby Club — Thursday 4th July 2024 
  
Further to our previous letter, we are able to confirm that the Year 11 Prom will be held at Moseley 
Rugby Club and will take place on Thursday 4th July 2024. This will be a joint event with King’s Norton 
Girls’ School and is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the last 5 years at King Edward VI King’s Norton 
School for Boys. 
  
The evening begins at 7pm, with students arriving from 6:45pm onwards. Students will be greeted 
with a Mocktail on arrival and will then enjoy a finger buffet from 7.30pm. This will be followed by a 
disco and the evening will finish at 10:30pm. 
  
We have been working hard to drive costs down and are now able to confirm that the total cost of the 
Prom will be £25.00. A non-refundable deposit of £15.00 has already been paid and therefore we 
are asking that the remaining £10.00 be paid via ParentPay by Friday 10th  May 2024 to finalise the 
place. 
  
If your child still wishes to attend this event to celebrate the end of their Key Stage 4 journey, could 
you please pay the remaining £10.00 via ParentPay by Friday 10th  May 2024 at 12pm. Should you 
wish to cancel your place or the school have to withdraw the offer as mentioned below, we cannot 
refund any deposits paid. 
  
A polite reminder that we reserve the right to cancel any tickets for the Prom if behaviour concerns 
arise at school or the school deems any behaviour leading up to the event unacceptable to allow 
attendance. A refund will not be available should a student not be able to attend due to behaviour 
concerns. Parents should understand that during the event, students will be expected to behave in 
line with our behaviour policy and school expectations at all times and you have previously agreed 
to be available to collect your child if their behaviour during the event necessitates this. 
  
As part of this event, photographs may be taken for purpose of recording the event. These may be 
displayed on the KNSB website, school directed links such as twitter and/or around the school for 
staff, students and parents/carers to view. Our school policy dictates that we do not identify the 
students in the pictures. These photographs will not be used for any other purpose.  
Finally, please be aware if there are circumstances out of our control which prevents the event from 
happening, then the monies paid may not be refundable. This applies to all payments, 
not just the deposit. 
  



 

This event is always a truly memorable one and we look forward to celebrating your child’s journey 
and achievements at KNSB.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss F Yussuf 
Head of Year 11 


